Marshall County Fiscal Court
Public Hearing
August 16, 2022

Re:  Expenditure by Unit of Local Government of State-Derived Tax Revenues on
Roads

The Marshall County Fiscal Court held a public hearing at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday,
August 16, 2022 at the Fiscal Courtroom, Marshall County Courthouse, Benton,
Kentucky. All duly elected Commissioners and the County Attorney were present.
Kevin Neal, County Judge/Executive presided.

Judge Neal opened the hearing and read the notice, which was published in the August 4,
2022 edition of the Tribune Courier.

Judge Neal asked, three times, if there was anyone present to speak in favor of the Court
using state-derived tax revenues on roads. No one spoke.

Judge Neal then asked, three times, if there was anyone present to speak in opposition of
the Court using state-derived tax revenues on roads. No one spoke.

Respectfully submitted by:

-

Cory Daniel
Fiscal Court Clerk



